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Viasea Shipping announces a significant expansion of its shipping network, 
increasing frequency and adding new ports. Viasea will now offer a total of 3 
weekly sailings between the Netherlands and Norway to meet growing demand 
and strengthen its commitment to efficient logistics. 
 
Viasea Shipping is also introducing new ports in the Oslofjord, namely Borg Port in Fredrikstad, 
Larvik, and Brevik. This opens up increased accessibility and opportunities for businesses operating in 
these regions and making it even easier to move cargo from road to sea. 
 
Another notable change includes the switch of the London port, with Viasea Shipping now operating 
from Tilbury instead of Thamesport. This strategic move is designed to optimize logistics and provide 
better services to customers. 
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" For Viasea Shipping, this expansion is a natural step in our strategy to meet 
customer needs and enhance our presence in shortsea in Europe. we are 
particularly excited to strengthen our position on reliable sea freight solutions 
between the UK, continental Europe and Norway."  
Morten Pettersen, Managing Director Viasea Shipping 

 
 
  
Increased capacity with larger vessel in the Baltic service 
In addition to these changes, Viasea Shipping will also increase capacity on the route to the Baltic and 
Poland by introducing a larger ship on this service. This will not only increase Viasea’s capacity on 
their Baltic service but also contribute to reducing the carbon footprint through making it easier to 
choose sea freight as it is a more sustainable transportation method than road. 
 
With these initiatives, Viasea Shipping continues to reinforce its reputation as a reliable and 
innovative player in shipping and logistics while addressing the ever-evolving needs of customers. 
 
 
 
Contact information Viasea Shipping AS, Norway; 
 

Morten Pettersen 
Managing Director 
Tlf: +47 900 79 515 
E-post: morten.pettersen@viasea.com 
www.viasea.com 
 

About Viasea; Viasea Shipping was established in the fall of 2016 with a primary focus on shortsea 
traffic between Europe, the Baltic region, and Norway, with fixed sailing schedules and weekly 
arrivals in Norway. Current routes include Lithuania, Poland, England/UK, the Netherlands, and 
Norway, coordinated with lines from Portugal and Spain. Viasea has service offices in Moss, 
Rotterdam, Gdynia, Klaipeda, and Immingham. The vision of Viasea is that their services should 
always be the best sea freight alternative to road freight, considering environment, time and cost.  
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